Dr. Schmiesing, Celina Board of Education, and Jeff Fortkamp,

The decision made in this letter did not come easily and caused a lot of internal debate. It is with a heavy heart that I am submitting this letter of resignation as the Head 7th grade Football Coach for Celina. Thank you for the opportunity to coach and be a part of such an amazing program! I will have many cherished memories from my time with the football program. As the Varsity Head Softball coach, I feel my focus needs to be on the program and developing a structured format for the entire program from 7th through 12th grade. If I stay on as a football coach, my focus will be on doing what is required as a football coach and detract from softball. Due to this conflict, I feel I need to solely focus on softball at this time.

Thank you for all of your support during my time as a football coach!

Go Dogs!

Jason Tribolet